
   

      
    

   

    

             
           
              

             
            

               
                

    

             
             

             
             

     

               
                

              
         

         

             
              

            

               
             

             
    

                  
           

        
         



Please register in advance for these sessions at: 

https://www.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/v fltcurngqjM vH9cg5 ttOrsD YOKmZB l IuLJQ 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 
the meeting. Each day of Tribal consultation session will be followed by a public session from 
4:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. ET. 

The BIE will accept both oral and written comments. Written comments may be emailed to 
consultation@bia.gov or by postal mail to Bureau oflndian Education, Ms. Juanita Mendoza, 
1849 C Street NW MIB-3612, Washington, DC 20240. Comments must be received on or 
before 11:59 p.m. ET, Friday, May 7, 2021. Questions regarding the Tribal consultations may 
be directed to Dr. Tan1arah Pfeiffer, Chief Academic Officer, Bureau oflndian Education via 
fax: (505) 563-3043 or email: Tamarah.Pfeiffer@bie.edu. 

Cc: Chief Academic Officer 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Newland 
Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary -

Indian Affairs 

Deputy Bureau Director, School Operations 
Associate Deputy Director- Bureau Operated Schools 
Acting Associate Deputy Director - Tribally Controlled Schools 
Acting Associate Deputy Director - Navajo Schools 

; https://www.ed.gov/news/press-releases/us-department-education-releases-guidance-states-assessing-student­
leaming-during-pandemic 
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